
 

 
 
 

August 4th , 2015 
 
 

To Whom it concerns 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exempt letter regarding SDS for Cederroth Emergency Eye Wash in US 

 

The Cederroth Emergency Eye Wash is an OTC Drug Product, regulated by the FDA. 

The Hazard Communication Standard only applies to pharmaceuticals that the drug 
manufacturer has determined to be hazardous. 

The Cederroth Emergency Eye Wash is not hazardous and therefore a SDS is not required. 

Information for safe use is provided on the product label. 
 
 

 
 
 
Upplands Väsby, Sweden 

 
 
 

Teija Ålander 
Quality Assurance & Regulatory Affairs Mgr 
Wound Care Division 
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